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On Saturday, May 11, 2024, the public is invited to attend Caltrain’s  Electric Train Tour at the 
San Carlos Station. 
 
This free 4 hour public event will be held between 10:30 am and 2:30 pm at the San Carlos 
Train Station, 599 El Camino Real, San Carlos, CA 94070. 
 
RSVP’s for the free Electric Train Tour portion of this event are required. Check Caltrain website. 
 
In addition to the Electric Train Tours, this free community event will include Caltrain 
giveaways, food trucks, games, a photo booth, art demonstrations and community resources. 
 
Parking is extremely limited. All guests are encouraged to take public transportation, walk, bike 
or roll into the station. Free bike valet will be provided by Silicon Valley Bicycle Coalition. 
 


